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December 23rd, 2024 
 
 
To Our Customers, 
 
 
Effective Friday, January 31st, 2025, USG will increase prices on the following products: 
 

• All Commercial, Specialty and Retail Suspension Systems in the US will increase by 9% 
(including drywall suspension systems) 

• Specialty Suspension Systems in the US will increase by 9% (including USG and CP 
Specialty) 

 
 
Grid shipments will be managed as necessary to ensure equitable distribution.  Your USG 
representative will contact you to discuss pricing in your market.  As always, we appreciate your 
business and look forward to our continued partnership.    
 
 
Sincerely,  
 

 
 

 

 
 

    Megan Jude 
    Director Sales, USG Ceilings 

   Chad Fenbert  
   Vice President of Sales, National Accounts 

 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
COVERAGE AREA:  All United States – Commercial and Retail 

 


